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BOS Agenda 7-24-2022 Item #2 Proposed Formation of a new CFD-Legistar 25-1245

From Joe H. Harn <joe.harn@edcgov.us>
Date Tue 7/22/2025 8:15 AM
To Brian K. Veerkamp <Brian.Veerkamp@edcgov.us>; George Turnboo <George.Turnboo@edcgov.us>; Lori Parlin

<lori.parlin@edcgov.us>; Greg P. Ferrero <Greg.Ferrero@edcgov.us>; Brooke Laine
<Brooke.Laine@edcgov.us>

Cc Tiffany Schmid <Tiffany.Schmid@edcgov.us>; Sue Hennike <sue.hennike@edcgov.us>; David A Livingston
<david.livingston@edcgov.us>; BOS-Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>; Laura Schwartz
<laura.schwartz@edcgov.us>; Kim Dawson <kim.dawson@edcgov.us>

Dear Board Members,
 
The purpose of this email is to correct the title of the above referenced agenda item.
 
This recommendation is coming directly from me.  The EDC Assessment and Community
Facilities District Screening Committee (Committee) is aware of the agenda item, but the
Committee has not reviewed or opined on the recommended action.  
 
In substance, the recommended action just sets a public hearing for August 26th.   On August
26th, your Board may choose to form this proposed new community facilities district.  Prior to
August 26th, the Committee will formally review and make a recommendation related to the
formation of this district.
 
 
Joe Harn
Auditor-Controller
El Dorado County
 


